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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

This term is always a busy one, with final assessments, Sports Day, transition events and many 

celebrations to fit in! With these comes so much joy and opportunities to reflect on how our 

children have grown from small seeds to large plants this year. 

 

With this in mind, please see a list of dates for your diaries in the coming weeks: 

 

 21st June: Y5 open morning at Deer Park 

 29th June: Summer Fayre 

 2nd July: Y2 class trip 

 3rd July: whole-school Sports Day 

 5th July: Kingshill transition for Y6 pupils 

 8th July: Y5 Experience Day at Kingshill  

 11th and 12th July: Deer Park transition for Y6 pupils 

 12th July: Sports Day reserve date 

 18th July: 10:15am: Y6 Leavers’ Service at Holy Trinity Watermoor 

 

Moving-Up Mornings 

 

Following their success last year, we will be holding two moving-up mornings so that children 

can visit their new classrooms and meet their new teacher/s. They will be taking place on 

Monday 8th July and Tuesday 16th July. I’m sure your child will be excited to come home and 

tell you all about their adventures in their next class! 

 

A Fond Farewell 

We would like to express a heartfelt good luck and best wishes to Mr Rosser, 

who has secured a new role as PE and Sports Lead for a local trust. Mr Rosser 

has been a valued member of the Watermoor for the last 6 years and we wish 

him all the best in the next chapter of his teaching journey!  

We will communicate all staffing for September very shortly. 

Healthy Eating Habits  

Please see the letter attached outlining how we can work together to support our children with 

healthy eating habits, which will help them to grow and flourish in school and beyond.  

As part of this, we have clarified 

the expectations for water bottles, 

snacks and packed lunches. Please 

do speak to your child’s class 

teacher if you have any questions.  

We have shared this information 

with all children in worship this morning. 

 

Key events next week: 

Best wishes and have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs L Smith 

Headteacher 

Mon 17th June   

Tues 18th June Y5/Y6 rounders' tournament 

Wed 19th June  

Thurs 20th June  

Fri 21st June Y5 open morning at Deer Park 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Noah 

Y1: Rio 

Y2: Finley 

Y3: Zoe 

Y5: Alice 

Y6: Tristan 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Elsie 

Y1: Oskar 

Y2: Daisy M 

Y3: Lewi 

Y5: Sinead 

Y6: Clara 


